

Roseburn PTA
Minutes of Meeting held on
Tuesday 6th Feb 2018 at 7:30 p.m.

Present

C Berroya, F Knops, K Watt, G Marnitz, S Shaw, E Preedy, M Jamieson

Apologies: K Hopkins, W Crerar, S McGreehin, E Herreru, E Locuna, J Boucher, M-L Teden, M Leon

1. Minutes of last meeting/ Actions arising

Accepted.

K Watt and G Marnitz to be included in minute and agenda circulation as they seem to have dropped off the distribution list.

2. Treasurer

Approx. £450 made on ceilidh.

3. Events

- Ceilidh-
Successful event again. Approx £450 made.
- Ice Hockey Fundraising -
ACTION - C Berroya to propose a date for Ice Hockey fundraising
- Year Book Costs -
C Berroya has been contacted by Ann Turner re year book costs for P7.
C Berroya advised she should pick up with M Teden.

4. Coming up

- Beetle Drive-
ACTION - K Watt to determine whether P7s would like to run this event. If required assistance can be provided from PTA.
- Spring Fair-
Date/Time for spring fare confirmed as Saturday 12th May 11:00 - 13:30.
Next meeting, 13th March, to be Spring Fair focused.
C Berroya proposed allocating each of the rooms for a person to be responsible for, from set up on Friday/Saturday through to clean up on Saturday afternoon.
Letters to be printed and allocated for distribution prior to Easter holidays.
Phone calls will also be allocated prior to Easter holidays.
ACTION - C Berroya to send parentmail prior to next PTA meeting (13th March) to encourage those who are able to assist at the Spring Fair to attend the next PTA meeting, with no commitment to signing up as a PTA member.

- Multicultural Event

Cooking event organised with some of the P3 mums. Details currently being finalised.

World Book Day will also coincide and will have a multicultural focus.

- Social Event-

Date proposed for social event - Friday 8th June

Venue to be investigated:

ACTION - M Jamieson to check availability at Carrick Knowe Golf Club

ACTION - C Berroya to check availability at Murrayfield Wanderers Club House

DJ to be investigated:

ACTION - M Jamieson to pass name of DJ used for previous event to E Preedy

ACTION - K Hopkins to confirm the cost of the DJ used at previous P7 discos

ACTION - F Knops to contact Dale from Bumblebee Sports to determine whether he could DJ and cost.

5. AOB

None

6. Date of next meeting

The next meeting will take place at 7.30 p.m. on Tuesday 13 March.

Dates of subsequent meetings:

- 13 March 2018
- 17 April 2018
- 15 May 2018
- 12 June 2018- possibly a more social setting (i.e. the pub)?